Alice's Place, "an Empowerment Center"

(501C3 #86-1003669) 312 E. 2nd St., P.O. Box 904 Winslow, AZ 86047 928-289-3003

January 4, 2021

Paula Cullison Arizona Women's Partnership, Inc. 13058 N. Surrey Circle Phoenix, AZ 85029

Dear Paula,

Please accept this as our report to you for the 2020 grant funding we received by your organization. We received \$3,000.00 in 2020 to help us cover the costs of our 24-hour crisis phone lines. This is a vital part of our program in that it is the entry point for more than 95% of our clients. It is also how law enforcement and the hospitals reach us in a domestic violence or sexual assault emergency. Our cost in 2020 was approximately \$12,000. This program was funded by your organization of \$3,000.00, Navajo Nation funded \$4,100, APS funded \$3,000, Governor's Office funded \$700 and the balance of \$1,200 was covered with general income.

The total numbers for calls and services were down in 2020 due to Covid-19. While we made all services available throughout the entire year, the calls for assistance were down. In 2020 we received 370 crisis calls (7,980 minutes). In addition to our 24-hour crisis hotline, we provided 3,630 shelter bed nights, case management, lay legal advocacy, adult support groups with domestic violence education, children's support groups, educational programs, workplace and financial management workshops, community outreach and awareness, and teen dating abuse programs. In 2020 we served 140 individuals in our program. Of these clients, 60% were Native American, 27% Caucasian, 9% Hispanic, 3% African American, and 1% Asian.

Please be assured that Alice's Place is dedicated to helping victims of domestic violence and sexual assault 24 hours a day, 365 days a year. Thanks to your organization, we were able to be here for them.

We wish you all the best for a joyous, prosperous, and healthy New Year!

Sincerely,

Theresa Warren
Executive Director